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SECRETARIAT 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

__ October 2023 

Ms. Ma. Carmela B. Santos 
Treasurer-Director 
Maroev Cyber Systems Inc. 
Unit 2006-A West Tower 
Philippine Stock Exchange Center 
Ortigas Center, Pasig City 

Dear Ms. Santos: 

Subject: Notice of Award (NOA) 

We are pleased to notify you that your bid for One (1) Lot Security Information 
and Event Management (SIEM) Solution in the amount of One Million Six Hundred 
Ninety-Four Thousand Nine Hundred Fifteen Pesos and 25/100 (PHP1,694,915.25), 
inclusive of all costs and applicable taxes, has been accepted pursuant to AMLC-BAC 
Resolution No. 23-67, series of 2023. 

Moreover, please submit within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this 
NOA, and prior to the signing of the Contract by both parties, a performance 
security in any of the forms and in an amount that is not less than the required 
percentage of the total contract price prescribed in Section 39 of the 2016 Revised 
Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184. 

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by 
signing at the portion provided below.  Kindly return to sender a signed copy of this 
NOA within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof.   

Thank you for your kind attention. 

Very truly yours, 

 MATTHEW M. DAVID 
  Executive Director 

Conforme: 
Maroev Cyber Systems Inc. 
________________________________________________ 
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative  
Date:__________________ 
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